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Media invited to talk with members of Student Advisory Council Monday 

(BOISE) – Superintendent Ybarra’s Student Advisory Council will hold its third meeting of the 

year Monday, Feb. 28, and the high school members of the council will be available to talk with 

the media at the end of the meeting. 

If you’re interested, come to the State Department of Education – second floor of the LBJ 

building, 650 W. State – at 3:30 p.m. Check in at the reception desk. Eight of the advisory 

council members are in grades 9 through 12, and they have been invited to stay after the meeting 

to share their thoughts with reporters. 

During the meeting, the 13 students from all regions of Idaho (five are in grades 4 through 8) 

will attend the House and Senate Education Committee meetings, meet with Gov. Little and ask 

him questions, discuss mental and emotional wellbeing with members of the Student 

Engagement and Safety Coordination department, and hold a mock legislative session. 

You are invited to talk with the students about the day’s activities and their time on the council. 

Photography is permitted. 

Feel free to call me with any questions and to let me know you plan to attend. 

--- Kristin Rodine, 208-332-6807 
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